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REGULAR MEETING

LONG BEACH PLANNING and DEVELOPMENT COMMISSION

Be it remembered that a regular meeting of the Long Beach Planning and

Development Commissiory Long Beaclu Mississippi, was begun at 5:30 o'clock p.m.,

Thursday, the 8th of November 20L8, in the Long Beach City Hall Meeting Room, 207Jetf

Davis Avenue, in said City, and the same being the time, date and place fixed for holding

said meeting.

There were present and in attendance on said Commission and at the regular

meeting the following named persons: Commissioners Shawn Barlow, Larry Ward, Iudy

Wood, Randy Fischer, Building Official Mike Gundlach, Planning Consultant/Advisor

Bill Hessell, and minutes Clerk Tina M. Dahl.

Absent the regular meeting were Commissioner Chairman Frank Olavair,

Commissioners Chris Carrubba, jeff Hansen, Mark McMillan and Eddie Seal.

There being an insufficient number of duly appointed Commissioners present to

constitute a quorum/ the meeting was adjourned until the next regular meeting on

December '1,3,20'18.
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Noted for the record:

The Public Hearing regarding Subdivision Text Amendmenf Change Article IV,

Section II: Public Streets and Private Roads, will be republished and rescheduled, date

to be determined at the December 13,2018, meeting of the Long Beach Planning and

Development Commission.

The Public Hearing regarding a Sidewalk Variance for property located at 5155

Mitchell Road, Tax Parcel051U-02-084.000, submitted by Earl and Cynthia Levens, will

be republished and rescheduled for ]anuary 10,2079.

It was noted for the record there will not be a Planning and Development

Commission meeting on Thursday, November 27,2018, due to the Thanksgiving

Holiday.

The Tree Removal for (1) Magnoli4 for property located at 820 Magnolia Street,

Tax Parcel0612B-02-10l.000, submitted by Michael T. Carrubba will be rescheduled for

December '1.3,20'I-.8.

The Certificate of Resubdivision for property located at 2 TowerPlaza,Tax

Parcels 0611M-01-003.000 and 0611M-01-004.001, submitted by Frank Olaivar, will be

rescheduled for December 13,2018.
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The Certificate of Resubdivision for property located at 619 Old Savannah Drive,

Tax Parcels 0511P-01-003.029 and 0511P-0L-003.029 and 0511P-01-003.000, submitted by

Troy and Kelly Helwig, will be rescheduled for December 13,2018.

APPROVED:

Commissioner Randy Fischer

Date

ATTEST:

Tina M. Dahl, Minutes Clerk
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